KURE BEACH
CITIZENS BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE
APRIL 1, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the
Jfollowing in attendance:

Tom Barber, Superintendent Priscilla Smith, Secretary
Tony Gonsalves Phylis Mojzis
Mike Bledsoe Sandy Cox

Also attending: John Batson, Liason
John Vatrt, Courncil Liason
Michelle James, Town Administrator

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda and the March 5*
minutes were adopted.

Old Business:

The review of the Town’s Beach Ordinances has been tabled until more
information is available from Council.

Turtle decals: There are still labels available to be installed. We should
coordinate installing them during the beach clean-up.

Cross-over construction permits: These can be 29 inches over the dunes
without having hand rail guards.

Michelle James will review “Beach 101" articles for the town web-site.

The dunes are to be fertilized in April, the purchase order has been written
and the vender contacted for scheduling.

Ocean Front Park: Council is still looking for ideas from the various
committees regarding this project. There will be a meeting April 15" at
5:30 at the Town Hall.

Sandy will try to coordinate the scheduling for the Spring Beach Clean-up
and sea oats planting. Sandy and John Batson will “tour” the beach to
locate the areas that require additional sea oats.
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The Ocean Dunes group would like 600 plants for their dune area. There
are about 4000 plants available, at no charge, from Carolina Beach.

April 26" Town Street Fair Booth. We will try to obtain additional magnets
with the beach etiquette on them to give out. We would like to have
additional information to be available to those who visit the booth. We will
also require a sign-up list to man the booth along with the other committees.
New Business:

Tom Barbers contract with the Council has not been renewed and Tom has
resigned from the committee. The Committee will need to nominate a new

chairperson and a co-chairperson to fill Tom’s position.

Our May Meeting, scheduled on the 6" is being moved to the 5™ due to the
election. The meeting will commence at-3:30 PM at the Town Hall.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 PM
Respectfully submitted:

Priscilla Smith



